
From: Jean Schroepfer 
Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2019 10:00 PM 
To: Dermody, Bill (CI-StPaul) <bill.dermody@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Overnight shelter 
 
Why does St. Paul allow emergency housing in more places than it allows overnight shelter? 
 
We need safe, sanitary, nonpublic (no camping in city parks or vacant land, or on Metro Transit, for 
example) places for people to sleep. 
 
Jean Schroepfer 
271 Summit 
 

 


